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VIPSC HOSTS LISTENING SESSIONS ON THE TOPIC OF LIBERTYVI WIRELESS 

QUALITY OF SERVICE 
 

U.S. VIRGIN ISLANDS – The Virgin Islands Public Services Commission (PSC or Commission) invites 
the public to attend upcoming Listening Sessions. PSC staff will be receiving comments and testimonies 
about LibertyVI Wireless (Liberty) quality of services, performance, and the experiences of Liberty 
subscribers. 
 
PSC Docket 699 was ordered by the Commission in February 2024, to address issues of concerns by 
LibertyVI Wireless subscribers. The Commission encourages ratepayers to attend the Sessions, meet with 
our Utility Complaints Team, and engage with and learn about the agency and how we service our 
community. 
 
Due to limited time and space, registration to provide testimony is required. Participants are strongly 
encouraged to provide written testimony and documentation as well.  
 
The deadline to register is April 14, 2024. Comments can be emailed to psc.info@psc.vi.gov or mailed 
and/or hand delivered to: 
V I Public Services Commission 
No. 1003 Estate Ross (Barbel Plaza), Suite 4 
St. Thomas, VI 00802 
 

DATE LOCATION & TIME VENUE 
Wednesday, April 17, 2024  St. Croix, USVI 5:30-7:30 pm VIPSC Offices Estate Carlton 
Wednesday, April 17, 2024 St. Thomas, USVI 5:30-7:30 pm VIPSC Offices Barbel Plaza 
Thursday, April 18, 2024 St. John, USVI 5:30-7:30 pm Legislature Building Cruz Bay 

 
The Virgin Islands Public Services Commission takes an active role in balancing the needs of consumers 
and utilities, ensuring safe and reliable utility service at reasonable rates; and protecting the consumers’ 
rights and public interest. 
 

For recent news releases, more information on the PSC, and easy access to information on utility issues 
visit our website at www.psc.vi.gov. Like our Facebook page at www.facebook.com/VIPSC1965. 
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